
IF YOU ARE OFTEN ASKED TO REGISTER YOUR PC

The most common reason is that the address (IP address) of your 

Laptop/PC changes.  To avoid theses changes please ask your 

computer department to “give you a static IP address”.  

Most companies do not have a problem with this and it is easily done.

If they cannot do this, please call us and ask for EZcRc Help.


